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July 31, 2023 

Kentucky Association of Nursing Students 
To Whom It May Concern: 

I want to become an Elected Consultant with the Kentucky Association of Nursing Students (KANS). 
I became involved in KANS when I was in nursing school back in 2009-2011. I held the office of 
Secretary and President in our local chapter and briefly held a state officer position. I had to resign 
due to some circumstances beyond my control. I am the RN Program Coordinator at Campbellsville 
University (CU) and an instructor of pharmacology and our professional nursing course. I have been 
with CU since 2016 and a local KANS consultant for most of this time.  

I believe in the spirit of KANS and how it can bring nursing students together at all levels to do good 
work for the community and within the nursing school. KANS can help students gain leadership 
experience and introduce students to collaboration through meetings. 

I want to see KANS get back to the way it was when I was in the program. I believe I can bring 
knowledge and experience from being a student who was in the organization when it was 
flourishing and help promote it through our students. 

I appreciate your taking the time to consider my application. I have attached my resume and 
headshot. I would be honored to receive this position and look forward to seeing KANS rise up and 
become a staple in Kentucky's nursing communities. 

Warm regards, 

Dena Clements, MSN, RN 
ADN/AAS Program Coordinator for Campbellsville University 


